
 

SHOUT OUTS TO: 

-The teachers and students for 

all of their work in putting on 

an amazing Christmas concert. 

-The Austin and Area Lion’s 

Club for their generous 

donations to the school. 

- MacGregor and District 

Kinettes for their donation to 

the Yarn Club and for gifting 

Christmas books to our 

Kindergarten students.  

- Mrs. Doerksen, Mrs. Peters, 

and Mrs. Rempel for their work 

at the Christmas dinner. 

-APAC for providing a pancake 

breakfast to all the students.  
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Sports Report 

After school curling has begun. 

The students are learning a lot 

and having fun! Calendars have 

been sent home with all curlers. 

Basketball practices and games 

will start in January. Calendars 

will be sent home after the     

holidays!  

.Upcoming Dates 

Grades 2/3 and 3/4:            

swimming on Jan. 10th 

Grades 5, 6, 7/8:      

swimming on Jan. 11th 

Kindergarten and 1/2:        

swimming on Jan. 12th 

Subway order forms due 

on January 25th 

Subway Day: Jan. 26th 

Lunch for all students 

(wraps): Jan. 30th 

Fundraising Update 

Watch for Make it Sow order 

forms to go home the week 

of January 15th. Orders will 

be due on January 29th.  

December was a short month, 

but a busy one! The Christmas 

dinner,  pancake breakfast, parade, 

visit from Santa, and  Christmas 

concert were all awesome events 

that were enjoyed by all. It was 

wonderful to see so many fami-

lies attend the Christmas con-

cert. Hats off to the students and 

teachers for their hard work on 

stage and behind the scenes.  




